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Dear Families, 

It's hard to believe that another term has flown by,
filled with achievements, growth, and memorable
moments for our students and staff alike. As we bid
farewell to Term 3, I wanted to take a moment to
reflect on our journey so far and look ahead to an
exciting event that has been 150 years in the making.

Our school community has once again demonstrated its resilience,
adaptability, and unwavering commitment to excellence throughout Term 3. I
want to express my gratitude to our dedicated staff, parents, students and
community for their incredible efforts.

Let us celebrate their achievements, no matter how big or small, and
continue to support them as we move forward into the next term.

This weekend, we are on the cusp of celebrating a momentous occasion in
the history of our school - our Sesquicentennial! That's right, Perthville Public
School has been a cornerstone of our community for 150 years, and it's time to
come together and mark this historic milestone.

Our Sesquicentennial event promises to be a day filled with joy, nostalgia, and
a sense of unity.  We are eagerly looking forward to celebrating with all of you
this weekend. It's a time to honour our past, celebrate our present, and look
ahead to a future filled with promise and opportunity.

As we conclude this term and prepare for the Sesquicentennial celebration, I
want to extend my heartfelt thanks to each and every one of you who has
contributed to the success and legacy of Perthville Public School. Together,
we have built a community that stands the test of time.

See you this weekend as we come together to mark 150 years of excellence,
dedication, and community. Let us make this event a memorable one and set
the stage for a bright future for our school.



PERTHVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOL CELEBRATING 150 YEARS OF QUALITY EDUCATION 

Students are expected to have above a 95% school attendance rate, because days missed
are years lost. That’s why making sure your child comes to school every single day (unless
genuinely sick) is so important.  We know that the last couple of years have been tough,
and we will continue to prioritise student’s health and wellbeing by listening to health
advice, providing support and maintaining a safe learning environment.

If your child misses school due to illness, religious reasons, family circumstances, or other
reasons, remember to contact the school within 7 days to explain the reason for absence.

If your child arrives at school late or needs to leave early, you will need to go to the school
office to sign your child in or out and explain the reason for the absence. If you’re having
difficulty getting your child to school and on time every day, contact the school for
support.

Perthville Public School attendance as of September 13  2023

89.6%

(Down from last fortnight)

ATTENDANCE 
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https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-matters-resources-for-schools/compulsory-school-attendance


PERTHVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOL CELEBRATING 150 YEARS OF QUALITY EDUCATION 

PERTHVILLE PROUD    
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Perthville Choir

Students from Years 3-6 presented two songs at the Bathurst Eisteddfod on Monday. They
sang ‘For Good’ from the musical Wicked and ‘Cloudy Day’ from the fabulous Australian
composer and artist Tones and I. The students have dedicated their lunchtimes each week
to singing. 

They have showed up and they have been open to learning new songs with great
repertoires. Although no place was awarded to our choir, we were so proud of each and
every student. Their performance was beautiful and they represented Perthville very well!
Well done! 

Thank you also to the wonderful parents for coming along and supporting the children! It
was wonderful to see so many Perthville families there.

Mrs Hardy | Choir Teacher

                 Bathurst District Champions!

Congratulations Amelia and David for being awarded age champions from the PSSA District
Athletics Carnival. You both competed and placed in numerous events, showing great
athleticism!

Our school was the recipient of the handicap trophy, which takes into consideration school
enrolment numbers in comparison to athletes' scores. Well done Perthville! 

Mrs Jessica Cole | Classroom Teacher



PERTHVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOL CELEBRATING 150 YEARS OF QUALITY EDUCATION 

CHECK IN ASSESSMENT    
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During Term 3 &4 , students will participate in the Check-in assessment.

The Check-in assessment is a NSW Department of Education online literacy and numeracy
assessment available to support schools to assess and monitor student learning.

The assessment can supplement existing school practices to identify how students are
performing in literacy and numeracy and to help teachers tailor their teaching more
specifically to student needs. Students with disability may receive the same level of support
during the assessment they would normally receive in the classroom.

The assessment will be scheduled for our students during Weeks 9-10 of term 3 and weeks 1
& 2 in term 4. All students complete a reading assessment and a numeracy assessment.  
Year 6 students will also complete a writing assessment.

TELL THEM FROM ME SURVEY     

During term 4 , our school will be participating in the Partners in Learning parent survey,
another part of the Tell Them From Me suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent
surveys) on student engagement. The survey asks parents and carers questions about
different factors that are known to impact on student wellbeing and engagement.

Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on
their child’s experience at school. These include: communication between parents/carers
and staff, activities and practices at home and parent/carer views on the school's support of
learning and behaviour. This valuable feedback will help our school make practical
improvements.  

The survey is conducted entirely online on smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or
computers. The survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to complete and is completely
confidential. The parent survey will be conducted early Term 4. Although participating in the
survey is entirely voluntary, your responses are very much appreciated. 

Our school will provide further information about how to access the survey. In the
meantime, more information about the survey is available at: education.nsw.gov.au/ttfm. 

  TERM 4 DATES      

We are busy organsing dates for Term 4 - We will confirm all dates in our
week 1 newsletter. 
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KINDERGARTEN 2024     
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Is your child starting Kindergarten in 2024?

Please visit the link below or use the QR code  to
enrol your child as soon as possible. 

Information regarding our Term 4 Perthville
Possums transition program, will be sent to
enroled families soon.

We have 12 students currently enrolled in the
Perthville Possum program. We are really looking
forward to meeting our new little people! 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child
to our school!

More information to follow next term. 



PERTHVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOL CELEBRATING 150 YEARS OF QUALITY EDUCATION 

WEAR IT RED DAY    
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STAGE 3 CAMP | YEAR 5 & 6      

On Friday 22nd September, we are encouraging
students to wear red to raise funds for Ronald
McDonald House.

Please bring a gold coin donation in support of
this wonderful cause and a small amount of
money for student-led activities and stalls. 

All proceeds will go to Ronald McDonald House
in Orange.  With your support, here at Ronald
McDonald House Charities Central West NSW,
we continue to provide free accommodation for
rural and regional families when they have a sick
or injured child in hospital.

Years 2 to 6 will participate in two weeks intensive
swimming in weeks 7 & 8 next term. A note with all the
details will be sent home in week 1 of term 4.

Invoices have been sent home, we encourage you to make
regular payments through term 4. 

SWIMMING TERM 4 

The information pack and permission note  has been sent
home today. Please read the note with your child, complete &
return to the office. 

Invoices have also been sent home, we encourage you to
make regular payments through term 4. 

Mr Dickson and Mrs Yordanoff will be attending this camp
with stage 3. 



PERTHVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOL CELEBRATING 150 YEARS OF QUALITY EDUCATION 

PLEASE KEEP THIS CALENDAR IN A HANDY SPOT & ADD TO IT EACH FORTNIGHT

  Week
  

  Monday
  

  Tuesday
  

  Wednesday
  

  Thursday
  

  Friday
  

  1
  17th – 21st

   
  

   
  

   
  

   
   
   

  Newsletter
  

   
  

  Last day for Pie Orders!
   

  No Assembly
  

  2
  24th – 28th

   
  

  Parent/Teacher
Interviews next

two weeks
  

   
  

  District Athletics 
  

   
  

Scripture 

3
  31st – 4th

   
  

 Education Week 
   
   
   
  

Education Week
Assembly 12pm

   
  Book Fair 12.45

  Newsletter
  

Girls soccer 
   
   

  Scripture Assembly 
  

  4
  7th – 11th

   
  

  Pies delivered –
from 2pm school

library
  

150th Meeting
6Pm

P&C Meeting 
6:30

   
  

   
  

Scripture

   5
  14th – 18th

   
  

   
  

  Life Ed Van -
Healthy Harold

   
  Newsletter

  

  Life Ed Van -
Healthy Harold

   
  

  Year 1
   Assembly Item 

  

  6
  21st – 25th

   
  

  Life Ed Van -
Healthy Harold

   
  

   
  

   
  

  Book Week Dress Up
Scripture 

  

  7
  28th – 1st

   
  

   
  

   
   

  Newsletter
  

   
  

  Kindy 
  Assembly Item

  

  8
  4th – 8th

   
  

Eisteddfod
Bathurst 

 Mrs Hardy 
   
  

   
  

Scripture

  9
  11th – 15th

   
  

   
  

   
   

  Newsletter
  

   
  

  Assembly Awards only
  Western Athletics  
  150th Celebration

tomorrow
  Saturday 16th

  

  10
  18th – 22nd

   
  

   
  

   
  

  Library Party 
  Sports Theme

  

   
  

   
  

TERM 3 CALENDAR  
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Term 4 Calendar 
PLEASE KEEP THIS CALENDAR IN A HANDY SPOT & ADD TO IT EACH FORTNIGHT

  Week
  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  1
  Oct 9 - 13 

   
  

Students 
& 

Staff return 
Newsletter Assembly 

  2
  Oct 16 - 20

   
  

Possums & Parent
Meeting 

Scripture 

3
  Oct 23  - 27

   
  5/6 Camp 

Newsletter
Possums 

Assembly

Day for Daniel

  4
  Oct 30 - 3

   
  

Possums Scripture

   5
  Nov 6 - 10

   
  

Newsletter
Possums 

Assembly
Possum Magic K-2

  6
  Nov 13 - 17

   
  

Scripture

  7
 Nov 20 - 24 

   
  

School Swimming 

KHC Info Night Newsletter KHC Info Night Assembly

  8
  Nov 27 - 1

  

School Swimming
BHC & KHC 

Year 7 Transition 
Scripture

  9
  Dec 4 - 8

   
  

Newsletter

Presentation Day
12PM

  10
  Dec 11 - 15

   
Year 6 Big Day Out 

Last Day of
 Term 4 














